
BASIS FOR REQUESTED EXTENSION OF ENGINEERING STA

Freisland Broadcasting Corp. (“Freisland”), the licensee of Station KAZY, Cheyenne, 
Wyoming (FIN: 162407) is requesting an extension of the Special Temporary Authority to allow 
it to continue to undertake operation of the Station, on a low power basis, pending a return to 
operations according to its licensed operating parameters.  

The STA was required because, on September 27, 2022 vandals broke in to the shared 
transmitter site of KAZY and KRRR(FM), removed copper materials and physically damaged 
both transmitters, resulting in the failure of several power supply modules and resulting in the 
inability to reach full power on either Station.  

Brahmin has been working on the repair of the Station facilities. At the present time, the 
repair contractor has only been able to have two power supply modules fixed and working and 
those two have now been installed and are operating, allowing more power output. However, the 
Station cannot return to licensed operating parameters until the remaining two modules are 
returned to operation. Freisland is working with its contractor to achieve this result at the earliest 
possible time. 

Pending completion of the repair work, Freisland requests that the STA for the Station be 
extended. 


